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AGFR Golf Tournament -Newcastle 2016

We are now in the process of organising teams for the 
golf week in May. If for some reason you haven’t received 
confirmation of your Registration or Payment can you 
please contact me urgently on wbp.finance@bigpond.
com  so we can chase it up and make sure we have you 
in our sights?

There has been a hiccup with Budget Rent a Car only 
bought to our attention recently. We were advised some 
time ago the wrong code and phone number to be used 
and as a result this has obviously caused some confusion. 
If you wish to avail yourself of Budget rent a cars service 
please phone them on 0293539204 and quote “Rotary 
Golf discount”. This discount is available from the 1st 
through to the 7th May 2016. Their office is only a 5 
minute walk from the Newcastle Airport.

Look forward to seeing you all soon.

Regards
Bill Pitt
Tournament Director.


